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Editorial 

Dear Readers/ Research Scholars, 

The present age is the age of Mathematics. In every field of scientific research, Mathematics is 

playing a vital role with manifold diversities. Mathematics is stretching its roots to all the 

directions of modern research. Keeping in view the importance of Mathematics, IJSIMR is 

extending it’s services to bring out new aspects of innovative mathematical research. 

I express my special thanks to all those persons who are directly or indirectly concerned with this 

sacred performance of knowledge. 

I am happy to inform you that in this issue we are starting a special series-“Ingenuity of 

Srinivasa Ramanujan” authored by Prof.N.Ch.Pattabhi Ramacharyulu, Retired Professor, 

National Institute of Technology, Warangal. It is a known fact that some of Srinivasa 

Ramanujan’s elementary problems need to be popularized in teaching institutions particularly at 

the basic levels. 

As per the norms of IJSIMR, The Best Article Award has been given to Guochun Wen and 

Yanhui Zhang for the article entitled “Singular Modified Riemann-Hilbert Problems for 

Nonlinear Elliptic Complex Equations of First Order”. 

The special features of International Journal of Scientific and Innovative Mathematical 

Research (IJSIMR) are: 

 Blind peer reviewed journal. 

 Eminent and great scholars in IJSIMR-Editorial Board from throughout the world  

 Prompt and rapid response to the authors according to the schedule. 

 Simple and standard Template. 

 Free English Language assistance from Academician's Research Center. 

 Online and print versions in two formats (e-journal and Print) with reasonable cost. 

 Issuing the Certificate of Publication to each Author with free of cost. 

 Best Research Article Award will be given. For this, the minimum number of articles in 

that issue must be 10. 

Once again I appeal to you to extend your cooperation to promote our journal-IJSIMR in your 

research circle. 

 

 
                                                                             With Best Regards 

Dr.K.V.L.N.Acharyulu 

Editor-In-Chief    

 


